

October 30, 2015

Barbara A. Garcia, MPA
Director of Health
San Francisco Department of Public Health
101 Grove Street, Room 308
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Ms. Garcia:

San Francisco General Hospital Foundation is pleased to provide a gift of \$5 million to the San Francisco Department of Public Health in support of the Priscilla Chan and Mark Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center. This gift is part of our ongoing Heart of the City Capital Campaign to support the acquisition of state-of-the-art furniture, fixtures and equipment for Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center.

San Francisco General Hospital Foundation's vision is to provide Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center with the financial resources needed to ensure it remains the Heart of Our City and one of the nation's finest public hospitals, delivering exceptional comprehensive health care and trauma services to anyone in need. We look forward to our continued partnership with the Department of Public Health to support our city's world class acute care hospital and trauma center.

Sincerely,

Amanda Heier Chief Executive Officer

AH/jrl